
 

 
SIS/STC/055/2017 – 2018          October 22, 2017 

The Environment club of Scholars Indian School is holding an Anti-plastic Campaign on 

premises which is slated for 23rd October, 2017. Students will have to get waste plastic 

bottles and consign the same into the garbage bins placed outside their respective corridors. 

The members of the club would throughout be on the move for promoting the noble cause. 

Its an earnest attempt made by the Environment Club to create a plastic free zone. We 

expect your co-operation in fulfilling the mission. 

 
Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 
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